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MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 

DATE: June 1, 2023 

SUBJECT: Uptown ADA Parking 

The City has been approached by two individuals with separate ADA parking 
requests for the uptown area.  One was a request for an additional ADA 
space in front of the History Center.  The other was a request for ADA parking 
at Adams Street near the Ground-a-Bout. 

City staff reviewed the requests and recommends the Board consider the 
following ADA parking changes which are shown on the attached map. 

1. Relocate the existing handicap parking space on South High Street 
by the former bank building to the east side of the street adjacent 
to the existing ADA space.  This allows a safer location for 
accessible entrance and exit from the vehicle. 

2. Add two ADA parking spaces with a shared loading zone in the city-
owned lot across the street from the Ground-a-Bout.  This would 
take up three of the existing parking spaces, but because the lot 
has 30 parking spaces, two accessible spaces are required for ADA 
compliance. 

If the Board is in agreement with either or both of these, we will prepare an 
ordinance for the next regular meeting date. 

As always, if you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 573-
243-2300 x 2031 or jsanders@jacksonmo.org. 

 


